
                 

 

 
 

 

SUMMER TERM – Week 11  (w/c 6th July, 2020) 

 

Years 5 & 6 
 

Dear Parents & Children,  

What a difference a week makes … a rather more chilly week!  Let’s hope we have some warmth 

again soon. 

So last week was the first week of our project based learning.  It has been lovely to see the range 

of ideas and some work has been presented beautifully so well done to those who continue to 

work so hard. 

Please do remember that the project should be a whole week’s work – so it should be detailed and 

diverse.  This week, you can explore somewhere in the world that you have never been before 

and research that country.  How about making an advert and recording yourself?  You could back 

this up with the script that you prepared (laid out as we have learnt at school), and perhaps also 

produce a detailed fact sheet as well. 

As always, you can present your research in any format, either on or off line.  However, we do ask 

that you try to upload what you can to PurpleMash so that we can see it. Do post on the blog to let 

us know when you have shared your work so we know to check your files.  

As usual, a maths blog will be on Purple Mash with links to the videos, worksheets and answers. It 

is an expectation that all children listen to the videos and try to answer as many of the questions 

on the worksheets as possible each week.  Again, do let us know how you have got on. 

 

Maths:  Access to videos and worksheets through the Maths blog:  

 Year 5 – shape / Friday challenge. 

 Year 6 – angles / Friday challenge 
 

 

Please continue to practise your spellings and times tables.  It is vital that these skills are 

continued as they facilitate so much of you work. Don’t forget to check the week’s learning 

overview for further suggestions including for PE and French. 

In school, we have watched a version of Pig Heart Boy and compared it to the novel.  The link to 

this is: https://vimeo.com/171071874 

I hope you have a lovely week (only one more full week until the summer holidays!) 

 

With very best wishes, 

Mrs Kong and the Phase 5/6 Team. 

 

Parents, please remember to follow Surrey Hills All Saints on Facebook and Twitter 

https://vimeo.com/171071874

